From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Ev's
Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 12:50:19 PM

From: Linda Scholato <Imscholato@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 12:44 PM

To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Ev's

Mr. Garvin

I wish to express my thoughts regarding the proposed changes about EV's.

I am totally against the rushed proposal coming. First, the technology is not ready to transition
from what we have to where you think we should be. The reports prove there will be more
complications, lack of refill stations, poor driving distances, compared to what we have.
Besides we have ample resources before Biden shut down options of us using fossil fuel.
Second, | am living on very fixed income. | have no money to go out to buy a $40,000 to
$70,000 electric car.

And may | remind you of a storm that affected New York. People froze to death, in their cars.
Perhaps not all were EV's, but we need to work out the technologies before we mandate a
change.

Please get input from average folks and do some studies about this before changes are made.
Thank you.
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